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New Hebrides crabs from 1975.

A small separate collection of crabs from the New Hebrides was sent to Warren Blow in 1975, by
J.N. Carney of the British Geological Survey in the New Hebrides. Warren reported on these in a
publication by Carney (1975) that | have placed with the collection. |1 am enclosing with this note copies
of two letters, one from Blow to Carney (April 10, 1975) in which Blow inquires whether the collections
may remain at the Smithsonian, and a reply from Carney (April 25, 1975) in which Carney says that the ,
collections may remain at the Smithsonian but asks for a photograph of the material for their annual
report. Blow provided these photos, and they appeared in the report prepared by Carney and published
in New Hebrides Condominium Annual Report of the Geological Survey for the year 1975. A reprint is
included with the collection. | can find no further documentation for this collection.



